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Manager's Introduction

As the leaves fall from the trees, and the cool, refreshing air becomes a familiar
presence, we joyfully embrace the arrival of autumn. The cosy season not only fills
our surroundings with breathtaking colours but also ushers in a myriad of activities
and events that are thoughtfully put in place to celebrate and enjoy this time of year.

I invite you to sit back and read all about our recent happenings, activities and
events.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Chelle Daly
Home Manager

Pet Therapy

We recently had a wonderful visit from some very special miniature ponies, and they
were all dressed up for Halloween which made the visit even more special. It was
heartwarming to see the joy and excitement on the faces of our residents as they
interacted with the ponies.

In addition to the pony visit, we also had a fantastic afternoon when Chrissie’s owls
came to visit. The residents had the opportunity to learn a lot about these
magnificent birds and even got the chance to hold them. It was a truly memorable
and educational experience for everyone involved.

Continuing with the animal theme, we organised a creepy crawly afternoon when
Zoolab visited. The session featured snakes, spiders, gerbils, centipedes, and much
more. It was a very informative and enjoyable afternoon.

Live Entertainment

The residents had a great time at "The Sound of the Musicals" show. There was lots
of singing along and reminiscing about songs from their favourite films and shows.

Out & About

One lovely afternoon, our resident, Dorothy, went to a local public house for lunch.
Accompanying her were our Activities Manager, Jackie, and Oran, who is
volunteering at Floryn House as part of his Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award. It was a
delightful outing that brought joy to Dorothy and created cherished memories for
everyone involved.

Our resident, Len, expressed a desire to visit the garden centre, as he has a deep
appreciation for tropical fish, flowers, and birds. To make him feel more at home, we
are in the process of arranging a fish tank for Len. It's important to us that all our
residents feel comfortable and content in their environment.

We also have a "Make a Wish" Tree in the Home, and we were able to fulfill Mary’s
wish to visit McDonald's, as she had never been there before!

Hard Work Pays Off

Our Manager, Chelle, was overjoyed by a surprise presentation in recognition of
completing her dissertation. Resident, Colin, presented her with flowers, and our
Chef, Stu, prepared some delicious cupcakes with pink icing – Chelle’s favourite
colour. Celebrating achievements and progress is a significant part of our culture,
and we are proud to acknowledge and support the success of our team members.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Floryn House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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